
Spa Bermondsey NewsleƩer 

Head of School: Georgina Quigley November  2022 

Welcome to our monthly newsleƩer, keeping you up to date on all the events and acƟviƟes at Spa Bermondsey. 

“Community” has been our theme across the school this term.  Our new pupils have been learning about their new 
community and have seƩled in so well.  We have come together as a community to celebrate Children in Need day, 
AnƟ Bullying week and at the beginning of month it was fantasƟc to see so many of you come to Parents Evening, 
try some of school dinners tasƟng menu and see all the great work our pupils have been doing.   

On December 7th we will have a parents session led by our Parent Governors.  I hope many of you are able to 
aƩend.  We have planned a family karaoke for the final week of term.  We will send out more details next week.  

Georgina 

Children in Need 

As a community we raised £100 for Children in Need.  Staff and pupils were invited to wear yellow or their favourite 
clothes.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AnƟ-bullying week 

In SoCo lessons, pupils have been exploring themes around anƟ-bullying and how they can support each other.  
Class 5D performed a lovely assembly on the theme and pupils shared  how they help each other.  Playing and help-
ing each other were themes in lots of classes.  
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Cost of Living Support in Southwark 

 
The Local Support Team:  If you are vulnerable or experiencing financial difficulƟes, call/email to explain your 
circumstances and they will discuss what support they can offer you.  
Visit: www.southwark.gov.uk/benefits-and-support  Email: localsupport@southwark.gov.uk or  
Call: 020 7525 2434 
Family Fund: Family Fund is the UK’s largest charity providing grants for families raising disabled or seriously ill 
children and young people Visit: www.familyfund.org.uk Email: info@familyfund.org.uk or Tel: 01904550055 
More informaƟon from Southwark: Visit: www.worryingaboutmoney.co.uk/southwark  
 

Southwark’s Cost of Living Guide to Support is being sent home to all families this week 

Key signs 

 

   

 

   

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates for your Diary 
 
· Parent Governor coffee morning: Wednesday 7th December  

· Pupil Christmas lunch: Tuesday 13th December (Christmas jumpers can be worn) 

· Pupil Disco: Thursday 14th December (Own clothes day) 

· Family karaoke: Thursday 15th December—timings TBC 

· Last day of Autumn term:  Friday 16th December 2022—3:15 finish 

· First day of Spring term: Wednesday 4th January 2023 

All term dates can be found on our website in the Parents tab 


